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Sporting Activities 
 

On Tuesday, we arranged a visit from Progressive 
Sports who delivered sessions linked to the Paris 
Olympics 2024. The children took 
part in sessions of Hockey, Handball, 
Boxing & Shooting with Nerf Guns!   

Much fun was had by all! 

Next week, we have invited Matt Fiddes Martial 
Arts to work with KS2 . Each class will take part in a 
session to focus on self defence & confidence. 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96.4% 92.9% 96.6% 95.9% 97.8% 97.7% 97.3% 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Rayaan 

Year 1:  Isaac 

Year 2:  George 

Year 3:  Erin 

Year 4:  Theo H.  

Year 5:  Harriett D.  

Year 6:  Olivia M.  

Summer Fayre 
 

The PTFA are working incredibly hard, 
alongside Year 6, to ensure this year’s      

Summer Fayre is a huge community success. 
If you are able to help in any way please   

respond to the email on the flyer that was 
sent home last week. Thank you.  

 
 



In Reception...We thoroughly enjoyed our 

trip to Walton Gardens on Tuesday. We met lots 
of different animals including pigs, goats, turkeys 
and lots more! The Zoo Keeper, Kyle, taught us 
lots of information about what the animals eat 
and where they come from. We had a picnic 
lunch, some fun on the park and an ice-cream to 
end the afternoon. The children’s behaviour was 
exceptional and we are so proud of each and 
every one of them!  

In Year 1…We have loved learning more 

about baptism in RE. We even held our own 
special baptism for a baby! We have enjoyed 
writing our own stories in English, using the  
structure of Goldilocks 
and Just the One Bear 
and introduced a new 
character into the story!  

In Year 2...We have enjoyed reading 'The 

Last Wolf' and have created an amazing 
character description to describe Little Red. 
In Maths, we have looked after different 
ways to record data. We have learnt about 
pictograms and created our own. We loved 
taking part in our Olympic activities on 
Tuesday. It was so much fun!   

In Year 3....We have been Olympians and 

Musicians this week! The children had a 
great morning trying out new sports. They 
worked well as a team and responded well 
to instructions. Even Mrs Bold joined in!  
This was also our last week with Mr Oates. 
The children have loved their year of music 
composition and all gained their musician 
badge.  

In Year 4… A huge thank you to all the 

Nans, Grandmas, Mums and sisters that 
are helping the 'Great Year 4 sewing bee!  
Thank you from all of Year 4 and keep the 
help coming, as we are sewing tote bags 
next!   In English the children have now 
completed their setting descriptions which 
all created vivid imagery and excellent use 
of a thesaurus to extend their vocabulary!  

In Year 5...This week Year 5 have          

completed their biographies about Philippe 
Petit (a world famous daredevil!), I have 
been really impressed by their use of         
real-life facts, consistent tense and thematic 
language. In Maths, we have grappled with 
thousandths and have used all we know 
about place value to help with this. The class 
were phenomenal during our Olympic  
workshop with Progressive Sports.  

In Year 6… This week in Maths we 
have been revising angles & area to 
give us clues about which footballer 
found the missing referee!  We have 
also been preparing our stalls for the 
Summer Fayre, deciding prizes, 
charges and instructions. Please 
come along and support us! 



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football Superstars; Daniel (Players Player of the Season and Participation for 
the Season trophies from Cromwell Athletic JFC Under 9’s Mustangs), Jude (NW 
Premier Cup June Tournament trophy with his team Matthiola Rangers JFC) and 
Georgia, who was awarded with a special trophy for playing in 8 matches! 

 Dance Superstars; Isla, Maisy, Marcella, Esmea and Lexi (Stars of the Week from 
Abigail Barlow Dance Academy) 

 Super Swimmers; Jackson (Octopus Swimming Certificate Level 3) and Caleb 
(Learn to Swim Level 4). 

 Oliver, who was awarded RSL Entry Level Award Level 2 certificate in Electric 
Guitar from Amplified Music School.  

 Alissa, who was presented with medals for ’Pattern’ and ’Fly High Kicks’ in 
Taekwondo from The Taekwondo World Championships.   

 Lucas, who has achieved the Bronze Stars Award from Amplified Music School,  
Blue Belt Stripe belt and ‘Balance’ certificates for Martial Arts from Little Tiger 
Cubs. 

 



 

 

Reception:  Vivienne 

Year 1:  Ellie 

Year 2:  Maisy 

Year 3:  Hayden  

Year 4:  Connie-May 

Year 5:  Emily 

Year 6:  Phoebe 

 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd July: KS2 Matt Fiddes Martial Arts Coach will work with KS2 in the hall to 
introduce them to martial arts focusing on self-defence & confidence. 

Saturday 6th July: Summer Fayre 12:00-15:00 (set up from 10:00 for Year 6 children and 
parents)  

Monday 8th July: 9:00-10:00 Year 5 Class assembly and Certificates of Achievement 

Monday 8th July: Reception and KS1 Disco 16:00-17:30 (children to go home first to 
change into their best party clothes and get ready to dance!) 

Monday 8th July: KS2 disco 18:00-19:30   

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Tomato &            

Mascarpone Pasta 

Bake (v) 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Strawberry Ice 

Cream 

Chicken Curry with 

Rice 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fruit Segments  or 

Yoghurt 

Pepperoni & Cheese 

Pizza, Jacket Wedges 

& Salad 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly & Fruit 

Oven Baked Chicken 

Poppers or Fish Stars 

with Chips, Peas or 

Beans 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Homemade Biscuit 

Pork Meatballs &    

Pasta 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Vanilla & Chocolate 

Marble Cake 

 

 


